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Dear students, staff, and faculty, 

 
We are aware that the media has begun to report on the cyberattack impacting our campus. 
The information reported, some of which has been inaccurate, has understandably caused 
some heightened concern within our community. Please know that we are responding to media 
requests only with information that has already been shared with the campus. Our 
responsibility to you, our community members, is to ensure that anything we communicate is 
accurate, reliable, and verified. 
 
LC’s external cybersecurity experts and forensic professionals are continuing to conduct a 
thorough investigation. We will provide formal notification to any individuals whose protected 
information is found to have been compromised in the course of this investigation, in 
accordance with all applicable laws, once the investigation is complete. 
 
However, because a thorough investigation will take some time and we are committed to the 
safety and security of the campus community, we will be offering all current Lewis & Clark 
students and employees credit monitoring services. We are in the process of setting this up 
now and will share information about how to access this service as soon as possible. 
 
Again, there is no evidence that the information involved in this incident has been used for 
identity theft or financial fraud. We are providing credit monitoring in an abundance of caution 
while a diligent review of the impacted data continues. 
 
For the safety and protection of our community, we strongly urge you not to engage in any 
independent investigation of this cybercrime or to seek out the allegedly published  and stolen 
data. The experts engaged in this work are doing so in a safe and methodical manner. 
 
We recognize how unsettling this situation is and remain committed to transparency and to 
prioritizing the wellbeing of the LC community.  
 
The Executive Council 
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